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14th November 2023


Dear Parents Carers,

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to foster a sense of community and engagement within our school, we are thrilled to introduce an exciting opportunity for both our staff and students: the creation of a whole-school SPH Fantasy Football League.

Here are some key details about this exciting initiative:

· Inclusive Participation: Our league is designed to bring together both staff and students, creating a unique opportunity for interaction and camaraderie.
· Premier League Fantasy Football: We will be using the Premier League's current Fantasy Football platform for our league, offering an authentic and competitive experience.
· Existing Teams: Many of our students may already have their Fantasy Football teams, making it easy for them to join and participate.
· League Launch: We are planning to kick off the league in the week commencing 20th November 2023.
· Open Invitation: This league is open to all students, and we encourage as many of them as possible to join in on the fun.
· Accessibility: Participants can access the Fantasy Football league via a mobile app or a computer/laptop using the website.
· Free to Join: Joining the league is absolutely free, making it accessible to everyone.
· Joining Code: We will provide a joining code on our Virtual Learning Environment (VLE) for easy registration.
· Exciting Prizes: To add an extra layer of excitement, we will be offering prizes at Christmas, Easter, and at the end of the season.
· Friendly Competition: We aim to cultivate healthy competition between staff and students, fostering a positive and engaging school environment.
· Respectful Team Names: To maintain a respectful and inclusive atmosphere, we kindly request that students refrain from using team names that may be considered offensive. We may need to ask for team name adjustments in such cases.

If you would like more information about this initiative or have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at mbailey@sph.srscmat.co.uk. We are excited about the prospect of our students getting involved in this enjoyable and educational activity.

We hope that this Fantasy Football League will be a memorable and enriching experience for all participants. Let's come together as a school community and make this a season to remember!

Warm regards,

Mr. Bailey
Head of Computer Science
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